
St. Timothy’s Times 
St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  April 13, 2023 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

HOME & SCHOOL MEETING TUESDAY 

April 18 at 7:10 pm 
Please join us next Tuesday, April 18th at 7:10pm for 

our Home and School Meeting in the school gym.  We 

request a parent from each family to attend the meeting.  

We will be discussing the upcoming Auction as well as 

other upcoming events, fundraisers and volunteer 

opportunities.  We hope to see you there!  

Faith Family Fun Night is 

Tonight!  Thursday, April 13 

We hope that you will join us tonight, Thursday, April 13th 

from 4:30-6:30pm at the school for Faith, Family & Fun 

Night!  All school families are invited to come!  There will be 

free pizza and drinks provided as well as Fun Games & 

Activities!  The event will be held outside since the weather 

will be so nice!    It's going to be a gorgeous evening! Please park 

in the church parking lot and walk over to the school parking lot. 

We are also asking families to stay off the playground since there is 

still snow and mud in the grassy areas.   

 *Please note Saints Club 

will close at 4:30pm today.  

Spring Auction Update! 
Saturday, May 6  

@ the V, by HH in Maple Lake 
Are you ready for a fun night out supporting our 

great school!   Invite your family and friends to join 
us as well for our Spring Dinner Auction!   It is a 

great night with fellowship, dinner, raffles, live and 
silent auction! 

 Dinner reservations! Get your dinner tickets!  
You can purchase your tickets with your 
parent form in your packet, at the school 
office or on the auction website.  The early 
bird price is $25 each (price increases to $30 
April 30th). Even if you help at the event, you 
will need to purchase a Dinner ticket to eat. 
There is no cost to attend the event. All pre-
paid dinner reservations will have tickets 
waiting for you at the door the night of the 
auction.  

 Auction Volunteers Needed! Each school 
family is expected to help in some capacity 
for the Auction. Please sign up via the Signup 
Genius www.signupgenius.com/
go/4090D44AAAF2CA7F58-2023  

 Auction Donations Needed! We are looking 
for donations for our Spring Auction.  Each 
family is asked to donate 1 bottle of wine, 
liquor, or a case of beer for our raffles.  These 
items can be brought to the school office. We 
are also looking for donations for our Silent 
and Live Auction.  If you have a basket or item 
you would like to donate, please bring it to 
the school by Friday, April 21st so it can be 
put on our Auction website.  If you have a 
larger or heavier item to donate, please bring 
it directly to the V the morning of May 6th, 
but email Jen Rasset a picture and description 
of the item to auction@stimml.org 

 Thank you to our wonderful 
families for helping to make 
this such a fun and successful 
event each year! 

Mass with Archbishop Hebda next  

Tuesday, April 18th 9:00 am 
 

All families are invited to join us for Mass next 
Tuesday, April 18th at 9:00am at Saint Timothy’s.  
Archbishop Hebda will be visiting the school and 
saying Mass for the school students.  We hope that 
you will join us for this special occasion.  After Mass 
he will visit with students in the classrooms.   Please make sure 
students are dressed in their nicest uniforms, no holes or stains.  



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Thurs. April 13  -Faith, Family & Fun Night 4:30-6:30pm 

Tues. April 18       -School Mass with Archbishop Hebda  

Tues. April 18       -Home & School Mtg. 7:05pm 

Thurs. April 20      -School Mass 9:00am 

Fri. April 21           -St. Tim’s Meat Raffle @ Legion 5:30 

Sun. April 23        -First Holy Communion 12:00pm 

Thurs. April 27      -School Mass 9:00am, grade K 

Fri. April 28           -Battle of the Books 

Thurs. May 4         -School Mass 9:00am, Grade 7/8 

Sat. May 6            -Spring Dinner Auction 

Mon. May 8           -ML Band Concert grades 5-8 

Thur. May 11         -School Mass 9:00am, grade 5/6 

Fri. May 12            -Volunteer Appreciation 1:00pm; May   

                               Crowning 1:30pm 

Thur. May 18         -School Mass 9:00am, grade 3/4 

Thurs. May 18     -Spring Concert 6:30pm 

May 22-26             -6th Grade to Deep Portage 

Wed. May 24         -Track and Field Day 

Mon. May 29         -NO SCHOOL 

Wed. May 31         -8th Grade graduation 6:30pm 

Fri. June 2            -Last Day of school 

Sun. July 16          -St. Timothy’s Golf Fundraiser 

Sun. July 23        -St. Timothy’s @ MN Twins Game! 

Wed. Aug. 30        -Back to School Night 

Tues. Sept 5         -First Day of School (no busing) 

Youth Ministry Events: 

Pizza Ranch Fundraiser: St. Timothy’s 

families are invited to Pizza Ranch in 

Monticello next Monday, April 17th from 5:00-8:00pm.  

St. Timothy’s Youth Group is doing a fundraiser at Pizza 

Ranch to help raise funds for teens attending Extreme 

Faith Camp 2023!  They will be bussing tables and will 

receive a percentage of sales along with any times!  

Dine in or Order!  763-295-6500. 

Mark your Calendars! 

• Faith, Family & Fun Night - Thurs., April 13th 4:30-
6:30 pm 

• Mass with Archbishop Hebda - Tues., April 18 

• Home & School Meeting - Tues. April 18 

• Battle of the Books (grades 3-8) -  Fri., April 28th 

• Spring Auction - Sat. May 6th 

• Volunteer Appreciation & May Crowning - Fri. May 
12th 

• Spring Music Program - Thurs., May 18th 

• 6th Grade Deep Portage - May 22-26 

• Track & Field Day - Wed. May 24 

• Mn Twins Game - Sun. July 23 

• 8th Grade Graduation - Wed. May 31 

• Last Day of School - Fri. June 2 

Volunteer Opportunity! 

We are looking for Lunch Room volunteers to come 
help supervise during lunch from 11:00am-

12:00pm each day.  If you are able to come for just 
one day, any help would be greatly appreciated!  

Volunteers need to be E-3 qualified. Please contact 
Mrs. Shelby or the office if you can help.  

principal@stimml.org  

ST. TIMOTHY’S OPEN 

POSITIONS FOR NEXT 

SCHOOL YEAR 

We have a few openings at St. Timothy’s 
School for next year!  If you or someone you 
know is interested, please contact us to learn 
more!   
 PT Head Cook 
 PT Asst. Cook 
 PT Extended Day teacher 
 PT Asst. Preschool Teacher 

 
If interested, contact Mrs. Shelby at 

principal@stimml.org 

YEARBOOK ORDER FORMS DUE 
NEXT FRIDAY, APRIL 21 

If you would like a yearbook, please turn in your 
order form by next Friday, April 21st.  Books are 
$18.00 each.  We will be getting the books at 
the end of May.  

Battle of the Books - Fri. April 28 

On Friday, April 28th we will be holding our 
Battle of the Books competition for our 3rd-8th 
grade students who are participating.  Parents 
are invited to watch the competition if they like!  

 8:30 am - 3rd & 4th grade 

 12:30 pm - 5th & 6th grade 

 1:30 pm - 7th & 8th grade 

mailto:principal@stimml.org


Raffle Ticket Update!   

Thank you to everyone who turned in Raffle tickets for week 3!  Last week we had 228 raffle 
tickets turned in, with 20 families selling, bringing our total to 809, which means students are so 
close to their second goal!  We are about one third of the way to our goal!  Yesterday students 
received a special treat at lunch. Turn in your tickets each Wednesday to be included in the 
weekly count!  The top 3 selling families of the week will be announced each Monday morning!  

Those top 3 families will receive a prize each week.  Last week our top families were: 

• Sypnieski Family with110 tickets 

• Kunkel Family with 30 tickets 

• Fricke Family with 20 tickets 

Sign up to sell your Raffle tickets after Mass here:            

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0545aba729a1f94-after2#/ 

School Wide Raffle Ticket 
Incentives 

 500 Tickets: Special treat-MET! 

 1000 Tickets: Extra Recess 

 1500 Tickets: Board Games/Bingo 

 2000 Tickets: Non-uniform Day 

 2500 Tickets: Pirate Adventure! 

 

 

Prayer of St. Gemma Galgani—Feast Day April 11 

Behold me at Your most holy feet, O dear Jesus, to manifest to you my 

gratitude for the continual favors which You have bestowed upon me, and 

still wish to bestow upon me. As many times as I have invoked You, O 

Jesus, You have made me content; I have often had recourse to You and 

You have always consoled me. How shall I express myself to You, dear 

Jesus? I thank you! Yet one more grace I desire of you, O my God, if it 

would be pleasing to You (here mention your request). If you were not 

omnipotent, I would not make this request. O Jesus, have pity on me. May 

your most holy will be done in all things" 

-Prayer composed by St Gemma  

 

Our Middle School students have been busy in Enrichment 

Class!  6th grade students had a sewing unit and made some 

beautiful pillows!  Great job students! 



Congratulations to our former pastor, 

Bishop Michael Izen, on your Episcopal 

Ordination!  Several of our school 

families were blessed to be able to 

attend the ordination this past Tuesday 

and receive his blessing.  May God bless 

you as you shepherd our local church! 


